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Principal and Vice-Chancellor McGill University 
Montreal

A. E. MORGAN

10th February 1937

Dear Mies Bentley,

Many thanks for oonscunieating so quickly with the 
Institute of Public Administration who have sent 
material that I wanted.

me promptly the
I hope

I hope that you are managing to escape the scourge
which seems to be sweeping England at the present time. There 
is cuite a lot of influenza here and in the States but so far 
we have been completely fortunate.

I suppose that sprint is beginning to show
I can imagine that for the last three weeks 

you have been looking out of your window at the snowdrops 
and crocuses. I remember that they used to begin to show their 
heads within a day or two of the 17th of January, 
used to note it down in my diary.

signs of arrival.

I always

1 expect you have seen Elizabeth by now and have 
heard some thing of our doln js here, which go round in more or 
less set fashion. Mrs. Morgan la looking forward to being 
in Hull this summer and of course you will see her then.

I suppose that you did not preserve the mimeographed 
material on which I worked when 1
which drafted that report on teaching and public administration?
If you should by chance have it on file I would rather like to 
have it.

was a member of the Committee

Yours sincerely,
Mies I, Bentley,

University College,
HULL. ENGLAND.


